
The Fund for a Healthy Nevada supports: 

 Programs that help improve the health and well-being of Nevadans, and 

 Services for persons with disabilities and their caregivers. 
 

The State of Nevada, Department of Health and Human Services, 
on behalf of its Grants Management Advisory Committee, is 

seeking input from Nevadans about their communities’ most important needs. 
The input will be used to help decide how to use the available funds.  

 

 
 
 
 

You are invited to share your ideas  

Tuesday, April 17, 2018 
10:00 am - noon 

Mesquite Senior Center 

102 West Old Mill Road 

If you are unable to attend the community forum, you may fill out a 
survey. Take the survey online, or download a hard copy from the 
internet and return by mail. Hard copies will also be available at  
social service agencies in your area.  

 

Visit:  www.DHHS.NV.GOV/Grants  for the survey 

Survey closes Friday, April 27, 2018 

What Services are Needed 
in Your Community?  

http://dhhs.nv.gov/grants/

